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Monday, 4 July 2022 

Dear parents / carers, 

 

The Y5-6 children are looking forward to preparing for this week’s performances. Please could all children 

arrive at school for this evening and tomorrow evening’s performances between 5.45pm and 6.00pm. They 

will need to be dropped off at the main entrance (the former leisure centre entrance). The doors will be open 

to parents from 6.10pm onwards. 

 

The evening performances begin at 6.30pm and should finish at 7.15pm. Children will then be dismissed at 

7.15pm from the old main entrance (now the staff entrance) from 7.15pm. 

 

Later today, your child will bring home a letter asking you to confirm whether they will be walking home or 

collected after each performance. Please could you complete the slip on the letter and return it with your 

child this evening. 

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mr MacLeod  Mr Green  Mrs Norgate  Mr Curtis 

Y5-6 Class Teachers 
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